Head Teacher

Mr Andrew Russell

E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk Website: www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk



Broadmanor, North Duffield, Selby, North Yorkshire YO8 5RZ **Telephone:** 01757 288487

Maintained by North Yorkshire County Council















12 April 2019

Dear Parents

Children in Class 3 and Class 4 are being given the opportunity to take part in swimming lessons and exclusive use of the climbing walls at Selby Leisure Centre, throughout the Summer Term again this year as part of the PE curriculum. These sessions will take place on a Friday afternoon starting from Friday 3 May and finishing on Friday 12 July. Children will leave school by coach at 12.20pm and will return before the end of the school day.

Class 4 will have climbing sessions for the first 5 weeks and swimming lessons for the second 5 weeks. Class 3 will do the reverse, swimming lessons for the first five weeks and climbing sessions for the last five weeks.

Children will need swimwear and a towel for the swimming sessions and a tracksuit for when they are using the climbing wall.

The majority of the cost of these sessions will be met from our School Sport Funding but we would be grateful if you could provide a voluntary contribution of £15.00 (£1.50 per child per week) to cover transport to Selby Leisure Centre.

Please provide your voluntary donation of £15.00 by Wednesday 1 May via ParentPay, by paying on ParentPay you are consenting to your child taking part in the sessions.

Yours Sincerely Mr Russell